
Newsletter –September  2021 

             After a  good summer break ,the new school year is next 

 If your child/ren are attending Robina Baker please arrive by 8:10 am at the 

latest. Arriving any later may result in your child/ren missing transportation to 

school . 

 If your child/ren attend Holy spirit please arrive by 8 am. Arriving any later 

may result in your child/ren missing transportation to school.  

 Please do call or send us a message on Hi-mama if your child/ren will not be 

at daycare for the day or if your drop off/pickup arrangements are to change 

for the day.   

 September 6th and 30th are holidays this year. September 30th is Nation-

al Day For Truth and Reconciliation.   

Please feel free to wear orange in support of National Day For Truth and Rec-

onciliation   

The beginning of early dismissal for each school will be October 6.  

 We will be hosting an open house on September 18th, 2021. It will take 

place from 4-6. Feel free to pass the open house details to any friends/family 

looking for a warm, safe and inviting daycare!  

Covid 19 Announcements 

We are following all the recent  guidelines from Alberta Health Services. 

If your child is ill and stays home for a day or 2, proof of a negative Covid 

test is NOT required to return to the centre. 

We will still practice social distancing, frequent hand washing, sanitizing and 

cleaning. 

Please keep your child at home if they are not well.  

            lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com  

                                              September Birthdays  

Kayden Baron  - September 1 

Camryn Marie  - September 11 

Desira King      - September 25 


